
How to use the TELUS Health online booking service 
A reminder that UBC does not receive any information from the TELUS Health platform, this service is 
completely confidential.  

Go to 
one.telushealth.com 
or download the 
TELUS Health One app 
and login. 
 
Use the company 
code UBC (not your 
UBC email) and you 
will be redirected to a 
CWL single sign on 
page.  
 
Then sign in using 
your CWL and 
complete the Multi-
Factor Authentication 
as you normally 
would. 

 

Under the “Feel 
Supported” section, 
you will find ways to 
connect with a 
counsellor.  
 
Click on “Book A 
Counsellor” to use the 
online booking 
system. 
 

 

https://one.telushealth.com/


When using the 
TELUS Health One 
App on iOS or 
Android 
 
If you are on the App, 
tap “Get Support” at 
the top.  
 
You will be able to 
select the “Book A 
Counsellor” option on 
the next screen. 
 

 

You will be directed to 
a Welcome page, 
where you can hit the 
“start” button to 
proceed.  
 
You will be asked to 
accept the Terms of 
Use. 
 

 



Next, you will be 
asked to “Pick your 
organization”.  
 
Type UBC and select 
your campus. 

 

You will now be asked 
to answer a question 
about the “Risk of 
harm or violence?”  

 



Follow the prompts to 
select the service you 
are interested in. And 
how you would like to 
speak with the 
counsellor: either by 
phone or video call. 
 

 
 

Next, add in your 
Personal information. 
  
The Gender identity 
field includes a range 
of options, including 
“Do not wish to 
disclose” 
 
The Employment 
category field includes 
options for partners, 
dependents, retirees, 
and others – in 
addition to your 
employment type. 

 



Before you book, 
make sure you take a 
look at the Counsellor 
Filter, just below the 
earliest available 
appointment. 
 
Using this function 
gives you more 
control over the 
counsellor you speak 
with. You can also 
choose your preferred 
date and time, along 
with the counsellor’s 
specialization and 
language. 
 
Hover over the 
counsellor’s name (or 
press and hold on the 
app) to get more 
details. Then select 
“Book” to review the 
details before 
confirming. 
 
You should receive an 
email confirming the 
details. 
 
Reach out to the call 
centre (+1 866 424 
0770) if you need 
assistance or are not 
finding an 
appointment or 
counsellor that meets 
your needs. 
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